
 

The Stover Area Chamber of Commerce is excited about our annual Rock Island Festival. Each 

year we want to bring the best festival for our community. This year’s event is scheduled for 

October 11th, 2025.  

This year we are so excited to host our hometown bbq competition and kick-off dinner, KCBS 

sanctioned bbq competition, chili cook off, pie contest, entertainment, vendors, axe throwing, 

local artisan & crafters, tastes from across the Mid-West and so much more for the community 

and others that travel to attend our event to enjoy.  

As a non-profit organization we ask that you join with us and become a sponsor of the Rock 

Island Festival to help with costs to bring one of the biggest events of the year to our 

community and the Lake of the Ozarks area.  

Please see attached sponsorship information. We ask that you return the sponsorship 

application to us by May 1st, 2025 to assure that you are recognized this year in advertising, on 

our website, all promotional material throughout the festival.  

Please contact a Stover Area Chamber of Commerce Board member with any questions.  

Thank you so much for your support and being part of the community.  

Sincerely,  

 

The Stover Area Chamber Board  

P.O. Box 533  

Stover, MO 65078 

tel:533

